SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING

Minutes
February 17, 2016
9:00 AM
McMullen 102
Members: 
Pat Anderson, Gary Chidester, Peggy Drussel, Jodi Gerrits, Meachell Walsh, Roger Quijada, Michael Whitehead (absent/teaching)
· Introductions of all members and guests.

· Old Business, Pat provided the committee with updates on items brought forward during the fall semester.
1. At the November meeting it was noted that the handicapped signs in front of McMullen Hall did not clearly mark both handicapped spaces and others were parking in the space not realizing it was for handicapped.  A second pole and sign has been installed.
2. At the November meeting a request was made for training on how to recognize terrorist and problem people.  The committee discussed what type of forum it was thinking would be best for this training.  The committee agreed it would be best to hold live open meetings via IAV with Pat inviting speakers from the Police Department to talk about what types of things and comments to take note of.
3. AppArmor safety app is still in the works.  Pat discovered that Great Basin College does not have licenses for Google Play or iTunes so we are having to obtain those first.  She is hoping this will be on line soon.
· New Business;
Setting up drills.  Pat spoke with Elko Police and they are not comfortable holding an active shooter drill while the campus is open. The possibility of someone being hurt or citizens “helping” is too high. When they do the training for the school district they close, lock and secure the building they are training in and only staff are permitted to attend.  The committee discussed the timing and thinks this is something people would attend during fall welcome back. 
The next safety meeting will be Wednesday March 16, 2016.

